
 

 

I can’t believe we are already in Term 3 of Kindergarten! For the next few weeks 
we are so lucky to have not only Miss Sheehy and Mrs Meyers but also Miss 

Glavinic (Miss G), Miss Yeung and Miss Bortz. These teachers are studying to 
become Primary Teachers at University and will be teaching us lots of new 

things! 

 

 

 

 

        
       

       
       

       
  

In Maths this term we are 

beginning to learn about 

multiplication. We have 

started by learning about 

doubles and skip counting by 

2s and 10s! Here we are 

playing ‘Doubles Bingo’ with 

a partner. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We had so much during 

our school holidays! We 

wrote all about them when 

we came back to school. 

Our teachers were so 

impressed at how much our 

writing has improved! 

- Blake 

- Ayaan 

- Henry 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Athletics Carnival 

At the end of last term we had our 

Athletics Carnival. We travelled to the oval 

by bus. When we got there we put our bags 

down and played some fun games. We 

played with the parachute, tug of war, 

obstacle courses and had potato sack races. 

We also all got to run in the 100 metre 

race. It was such a fun day!  

By Kindergarten 


